
Reasonable Assurance – Glendive, Montana 

 

The proposed tower site is owned by Friends of Christian Radio, Inc. 

The Applicant has received reasonable assurance of use of the tower site from 
Duane Domek, Chairman of the Board of Friends of Christian Radio, Inc., who can 
be reached at (406) 795-2618. 


